
 
September Toddler Newsletter 

 
Hello September!! It is our last month of the summer, and we are going to enjoy . This month we are 

learning about the Universe, Planets, Stars, Moon, Sun, and the Galaxies. 

 

In August, we had a fun month where we learned about the beach and the outside activities, we also 

learned about the sun and his importance for the Earth. We reviewed number 1,2,3 and letters a,b,c. 

 
This Month: 

Math: We will revise numbers 4,5, 6 and shapes.                                                                                                           

Language: We will focus on letters d, e, f, and the phonics.                                                                                              

Writing: We will continue working on Pincer Grip and tracing along with dotted letters, numbers, curved 

lines, and metal insets.                                                                                                                                                                                     

Science: We will learn about what happens when you paint cooked eggs and create a magic foam. 

Geography: We will learn about the universe. 

 

September weekly themes:  
 

7th –11th       The planets. 

14th – 18th    The stars. 

21st – 25th     The moon.                                                                                                            

28th – 2nd      Astronauts. 

 

Reminder: 

September 7th: Labor Day (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

September 11th: Grandparents Day & Patriots Day 

September 18th: Rosh Hashanah (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

September 28th: Yom Kippur (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

 

Birthdays: 

 



 

 

                                                                                                                                                                             

Clothing:  September we still have hot weather ahead of us, but sometimes inside the school is a little 

cold. Please check your child’s extra sweater in case they need it. (All labeled with her/his name). 

 
 NOTE: Remember this is a NUT FREE school. Please refrain from sending in nuts (any kind of nuts) to 

school with your child, remember their safety comes first.  

Acknowledgment: We want to thank all of you for sharing your children with us. Please continue to help 

your child/children with lesson thought at school, as repetition is the key to success! “Repetition is the 

secret of perfection!” – Maria Montessori. 
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